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New Business

Mr. Smith asked Board members to pick up their complimentary
tickete to Stan Kenton. Also Mr. Smith announced that the fountain
in the Commoéns would be closed for the next week while a new $15,000,
fountain is being installed,

The Vaughn Monroe concert is scheduled for January 18, Mr. Smith
told the Board with a possibility of Spitalney's orchestra appearing
in March.

Schaerer then brought the Student Senate's Limitation Bill to
the attenticn of the Board and stated that Union Board should take
a definite stand on the bill, The bill was then discussed at length
however no action was taken.

Baker moved the mesting be adjourned. The motion wae seconded
and carried and the meeting waes adjourned.

Approved by: Submitted by:
/‘L\,..LNJ\ %‘ ( l\ ,'L('lrk,(l,((_,
Harry L. Wallace, President Pavid H. Baker, Secretary

November 2, 1548-5:45 p.m.

The semi-annual Union Service Award Banquet was held in Room E
of the Union Building., After a delicious meal Harry Wallace, acting
as toastmaster, introduced the guests of the evening. Those guestis
present were Dr. William Lowe Bryan, Dr. Frank 0. Beck, Mr. Paul Feltus
¥r. B. T. Kalser, Mr, F, K, Edmondscn, Mr, J. R. Currey,and Mr., George
¥. Heighway.

Harry Wallace then introduced Mr. Smith, Director of the Unioen,
who in turn presented the Union Service Awards to James Alter, Richard
Bonewitz, Barney Cockran, Fred Franklin, Thomas Fritch, George Head-
ford, Jamee Hogan, Kenneth Kress, Robert Palmer, Robert Phillips,
William Pickering, Robert Skiles, Jack Wine, and Malcolm Witt.

Lawrence Wheeler, President of the Indiana University Foundation,
then installed Kenneth Collins, Charles Kelso, and Don Tabbert as
new meémbers of the Union Board of Directors,

At this time Harry Wallace presented the proceeds of the Fall
Carnival to William Powell, President of the Student Senate.

Dr. William Lowe Bryan was then introduced. After a few remarks
by President Fmeritus Bryan the meeting was adjourned.
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November ©, 1248-7:00 p.m.

President Wallace opened the meeting., The minutes of the last
meeting were read and approved.

President Wallace then asked the members of the Board to present
only urgent problems in order that the meeting might be adjourned
in time to attend the Stan Kenton program. 7
Committee Reports: ,

Social: McMahon and Collins asked the Board members for names
of men to work for "The Rhythm Room". Also they announced that the




